
A thought from Mike 
Psalm 1: ‘That person is like a tree planted by streams of water, which yields its fruit in 

season’  

 Advice from RHS: ‘Trees and shrubs provide height, so give an extra dimension to 

your garden. With careful selection they can also provide colour for seasonal interest 

throughout the year whether with flowers, fruit, autumn leaves or winter silhouettes.  

Select the right size and number of trees to fit with the size of your garden, bearing in 

mind the mature height and spread. Look to have one or two trees in a small to 

medium garden. Too many trees or potentially large trees may outgrow their space.’  

Great advice from a fantastic organisation… but how do we become people 

planted like trees by steams of water? Let’s see if we can work out together how to 

become these people on Sunday.  

Sunday 19th September 

 

Jeremiah 11:18-20 

James 3:13-4:3,7-8a 

Mark 9:30-37 

This week’s readings 

Prayer for the week 

Lord of creation,  

whose glory is around and within us:  

open our eyes to your wonders,  

that we may serve you with reverence  

and know your peace at our lives’ end,  

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen 

 

Today's Holy Communion service  

is led by Nigel Worth  

with Rev Mike Firbank preaching 

This week’s service 
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To all of you who helped, donated, 

came along and supported us on the 

day, I would like to say a BIG THANK 

YOU.  

We raised £420, if you add back the gift 

aid tax refund. This is tremendous 

amount of money raised in just over two 

hours, so give yourselves a pat on the 

back.  

In addition to the cash raised we also 

donated a large box of assorted packs 

of cakes and biscuits to the food bank, 

so nothing went to waste.  

Thanks again, Gwen  

MacMillan Coffee 
Morning Update 

 

 

A group for children will be 

held each week in the North Aisle. After 

the 2nd hymn/song they will be invited to 

gather in the North Aisle for news time.  

Various activities will be chosen from the 

Scripture Union books and will include a 

Bible story and prayer.  

There will also be a snack!  

 Children’s group 



 
 
 

 
 

  Sunday 26th September 

10:45 Morning Worship               

led by Debbie Patrick  

with Nigel Worth preaching  
     

Sunday 3rd October 

10:45 Harvest Thanksgiving  

led by Debbie Patrick  

with Rev Bex Allpress  preaching  
 

Sunday 10th October 

10:45 Morning Worship      

led by Sean O’Toole  

with Sandra O’Toole preaching 
 

Sunday 17th October 

10:45 Holy Communion              

led by Debbie Patrick  

with Rev Mike Firbank preaching 
 

Sunday 24th October 

10:45 Morning Worship               

led by Sandra O’Toole  

with Sean O’Toole preaching 
 

Sunday 31sr October 

10:45 Morning Worship               

led by Debbie Patrick  

with Nigel Worth preaching 
 

Sunday 7th November 

10:45 Morning Worship               

led by Debbie Patrick  

with Rev Bex Allpress preaching  

Church diary for 

the next month 

 

Please 

clean the church 

before the date 

marked.  
 

Please swap with 

someone else on the 

rota if you cannot 

clean during your 

week. 
 

Bonus note:  

The toilets will be 

cleaned weekly by 

Sean & Sandra, so no 

need to clean.  

26.09.2021 Nige & Deb 

03.10.2021 Christine 

10.10.2021 Deb P & Alicia 

17.10.2021 Jane 

24.10.2021 Bill 

31.10.2021 Val & Andy 

07.11.2021 Nige & Deb 

14.11.2021 Christine 

21.11.2021 Deb P & Alicia 

28.11.2021 Jane 

05.12.2021 Bill 

12.12.2021 Val & Andy 

Cleaning Rota 

Hartshorne Scouts are 

looking for additional adult 

support in all sections;  
 

Beavers (Monday 6pm-7.15pm, ages 5 ¾  – 8) 

Cubs (Friday 6pm-7.30pm, ages 8 - 10 ½)  

Scouts (Friday 7.45pm-9.30pm, ages 10 ½ – 14) 
  

Training is provided free of charge as is the 

required DBS check. Further details can be 

obtained from Lindsey Littlewood, Group Scout Leader 

on lindsey.littlewood@southderbyshirescouts 

Hartshorne Scouts 

 

 

 

Did you know that the church can help those 

experiencing financial hardship with emergency 

help from either the Family Fund or Care Fund?  

For more information please have a word with 

Nigel or Deb Worth. 

On Sunday 3rd October 

Hartshorne Scouts are joining us for our 

HARVEST SERVICE 

Bring your gifts of canned/dried food 

for Swadlincote Food Bank 

After the service you are warmly invited to have 

tea, coffee and cake in the church hall 

organised by the scouts, cubs and beavers. 

Please support them in this act of hospitality. 

Family Fund & Care Fund 

£ £ £ 

Back at Goseley 

mailto:lindsey.littlewood@southderbyshirescouts

